
 

   
  

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mon 5/19 Tues 5/20 Wed 5/21 Thurs 5/22 Fri 5/23 
 
Drip, Drip, Drop 

w/ Michelle 
 
 
 
 

  
 

Gymnastics w/ 
Andreassi & Malia 

 

 
 EdiblesSlime w/ 
Selah & Delicia 

 
 
 
 

Super Smash 
Bros 

Tournament 
with Cyrus 

 
5th grade field 

trip to Coronado 
Mall w/ Eric 
3:30 – 5:30 

 
 

 
Smoothies w/ 

Natalie and 
Caroline 

 
Family Night/ 
End of School 

Year Celebration 
BBQ 

 
 
 

 
4:00- 6:30 PM 

 
Burritos w/ Adam 

& Hank 
 
 

 
 
 

CC’s Got Talent 
 

Mon 5/26 Tues 5/27 Wed 5/28 Thurs 5/29 Fri 5/30 

 

 

MEMORIAL 

DAY! 
 

 

CC Closed 

 
 Fruit Cups w/ 
Marisol & Zoey 

 
 
 
 
 

Pet Rocks w/ 
Malia 

 
Favorite Charcter 
Face Painting w/ 

Marisol 

 
 

Card Grading 
Submissions w/ 

Eric 

 
Name That Song 

w/ Michelle 
 
 
 
 
 

Waterplay Day 
Challenge w/ Eric 

 

 

CC 
Closed  

 
Have a 
Great 

Summer! 
 
 

Children’s Choice Chronicle 

 

John Baker 

REMINDERS/ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
  -   Summer Camp Registration is open! Jonathon will be Co-Directing at Osuna Elementary! 

  -   Older Kids Field Trip to Coronado Mall May 21st 3:00 PM – 5:00 PM 

  -   Family Night /end of year celebration Thursday, May 22nd at John Baker! 

 

 

 
JOHN BAKER CALENDAR                        

 May 19th – May 30th 2025 

 

 

DAILY SCHEDULE 

PM PROGRAM: 

2:15-2:30 Check-In & Call Backs 

2:15-5:15 Snack 

2:15-5:00 Self Selection/ 

Planned 

Curriculum 

5:00-5:30 Clean-up  

5:30-6:00 Planned Activity & Close 

  ABSENCES 

If your child will not be attending 

Children’s Choice on a day they are 

scheduled to be there and/or if 

your child has any after school 

clubs, please text the site phone, 

(505) 227-9164, to let us know. 

When a child does not show up 

when they are expected, we want 

to ensure that the child is safe and 

accounted for. Please help us keep 

all of our children safe! 

HELPFUL INFORMATION 

 

Site Phone: (505) 227-9164     
Office Phone: (505) 296-2880     

E-mail: johnbaker@childrens-
choice.org 

For Registration Questions: 
welcome@childrens-
choice.org 

For Billing Questions: 

sara@childrens-choice.org 



 

 

Our Coolest Cats! 

This week, the Cool Cats Club, which includes a bunch of our awesome CC kids, put 

on a special practice performance of their play, “The Trial of Alice in 

Wonderland.” 

We all got to watch, enjoy some snacks and cheer them on. The Cool Cats did a 

great job acting, using fun costumes, and telling the story in a really fun way. 

After the practice show, the Cool Cats went on to do an amazing job on opening 

night too! We’re so proud of all the hard work they put in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Super Hot Salsa! 

This week, we brought back an activity the kids always love—salsa making! 

Throughout the year, they’ve been working hard to perfect their recipe, and they finally 

put it to the test for Chips and Salsa Day. The final batch ended up a little spicier than 

usual, but luckily, we had a backup salsa for those who didn’t want too much heat. 

It was a fun, tasty activity that the kids were excited to finish the year with! 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Butterfly Friends 

One special day at JB, something magical happened—a huge group of butterflies 

showed up on our campus! No one knows exactly why, but there were so many that 

if you held out your hand, a butterfly might land on it. 

The kids made lots of new butterfly friends and were filled with wonder and 

excitement. We heard so many fun things like: 

    “Why were there so many?!” 

              “I think they’re migrating!” 

    “It wants to rest on my hand for a second!” 

     “This is the best day ever!” 

It was a really great day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


